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Club Board Member Dorothy Dillard
Retires From Dept. of Transportation

Board
member
retires from
Club service,
too.

fter 34 years of

ervice, Dorothy

Dillard, Management

Analyst I, retired from

City service at a recep-

tion Feb. 19 at City

Hall's Tom Bradley Room.

She is retiring from the same building where she

4 N

started her career, in City Hall. She started with the
then-Bureau of Transportation (now a department).

There were soft drinks and desserts at the reception.
Friends, colleagues and family were there to help her
celebrate.

Dorothy also retired from her service on the Club’s
Board at the Club’s annual meeting Feb. 26. She was a
department rep for three years, and a board member for
an additional three years. While she was on the board,
she helped shape and approve the Club concept more
than two years ago.

We join with the City in thanking her for her service,
and congratulating her for her dedication.

Congratulations, Dorothy!

Here are some photos of the reception.
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